
 
 

   

July 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

Thank you so much for your support over this last school year – which has been one of our most 
successful yet, with; 

 

 Full range of school events including parents and carers coming in to school: our 
Christmas Fair and productions, seeing learning in action, sports days, end of term 
celebrations, school discos and residential visits for pupils in Year 4,5 and 6. 

 Full range of after school clubs on offer to every child. 
 Easter bonnet and mask carnival  
 Amazing results for our Year 4s in the multiplication table check 
 Best SATs results for our Year 6s 

 

 
Year 6 Abernant Trip  

 

 

Y6 enjoyed three fantastic days in Abernant Lakes which is located in the spa town of Llanwrtyd Wells, 
Powys. Children participated in a number of outdoor activities which included; rifle shooting, paddle 
boarding, fencing and climbing. Thank you Y6 children for a lovely trip. You were a credit to Pinfold 
Street. 

 

 



 
 

   

 

School Uniform 

From September children will wear white t-shirts for P>E, not coloured t-shirts. 

On P.E. days, children will be asked to come to school in their P.E. clothing.  We ask that pupils wear 
either an unbranded tracksuit or leggings with their P.E. white t-shirt. On warmer days, children can 
wear shorts or cycling shorts 

 

We would like to say a final goodbye to our Year 6 pupils. We wish them all the best as they move on 
to secondary school. 

 

We are also saying goodbye to Miss Yates, Mrs Stokes, Mrs Roberts and Miss Jagot. 

We wish them every success in their new posts, they will be missed by all of us at school. 

 

Pupils will return to school on Wednesday 4th September at normal time. 

Have a fantastic Summer! 

 


